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M r . A t h o l F u g a r d
B o x 5 0 9 0
W a l m e t 6 0 6 5
S o u t h A f r i c a

D e a r M r . F u g a r d :

Thamk you so much for your letter of October 24. I was delighted to
hear the wonderful news that Owl House is being taken care of and is
a m u s e u m . I h a v e w r i t t e n t o t h e To w n C l e r k i n N e w B e t h e s d a a n d
a w a i t h i s r e s p o n s e .

I enclose a copy of my first letter to you, since I am not sure
whether or not you have seen it. I hope your new work is
proceeding, and thank you for answering my letters.

Sincere ly,

E l a i n e W i n t m a n

A s s i s t a n t D i r e c t o r

S e y m o u r R o s e n
D i r e c t o r
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